
AAnnttrriimm  iinn  tthhee  EEvveenniinngg
www.antrimnh.org2023

Tax-deductible donations may be made by sending a check, 
payable to Town of  Antrim,  

with Antrim in the Evening in the memo line,  
to PO Box 517, Antrim, NH  03440.  

Thanks for your support!

N All shows are to be held at the Bandstand in  
Memorial Park, Antrim. In case of rain, event will  
take place in the Town Hall.  
Please check at www.antrimnh.org. 

N Parking is available at the Presbyterian Church,  
Post Office, Bank of new Hampshire and behind  
The Antrim Marketplace. 

N For more information, please call Parks & Recreation  
at 588-3121 or email antrimrecdir@tds.net

Thank You to our Major Sponsors:Thank You to our Major Sponsors:

And Other Generous Donors!
Thank You to The Limrik and RLB Productions for donation of servicesThank You to The Limrik and RLB Productions for donation of services

July 5 at 6pm 
 

WILDLIFE EnCOUnTERS:    
Take an “imaginary safari around the world”!  

Meet animals and discover their amazing  
adaptations and environmental contributions.

This Week!


